From: Planning
Subject: East Ann and Detroit Street

David Kennedy

Sent: Tuesday, October 24, 2023 1:10 PM
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>
Subject: East Ann and Detroit Street

My name is David Kennedy and | reside at 218 North Division Street. | am writing about ZBA23-0027
(331 E Ann) and ZBA23-0026 (526 Detroit).

| personally know the owner Ryan Pantaleo and can vouch for his work in our neighborhood. He has worked
directly with Jill and received HDC approval and therefore, I'm certainly in support of these projects. I'd like to
thank him for working on our behalf to restore these blighted properties in the OFW while adding much needed
housing/beds to our community.

Thanks for your time, -David



